
Each year at Corban, we explore one area of our four-year 
cycle of biblical themes that are central to our campus life: 
Authority/Truth, Creation, Fall, and Redemption.

For the 2024-2025 school year, our focus is on Authority, and 
we have chosen John 17:17 (ESV) as our key verse: “Sanctify 
them in the truth; your word is truth.”

Many of this year’s chapels will explore this and other 
supporting passages, growing our understanding of the 
role truth plays in our current culture, and in the plan and 
purposes God has for His creation and for our lives. In our 
current culture where personal truth triumphs in some circles, 

we want to refocus our 
community on the ultimate 
source of truth, which is 
God, and which is revealed 
to us through His Word.

Throughout this school year, 
Student Life programming 
will also focus on this 
theme, exploring the many 
ways in which God’s truth impacts our attitudes and opinions, 
our lifestyle, relationships, service, and careers.

NOTE FROM  
THE PRESIDENT
With every seat filled, the Psalm Center 
reverberated with voices singing, “Yet not I, but 
through Christ in me.” Convocation captured 
the hopeful energy of students and faculty as we 
kicked off the semester with a bang!

This year, unlike many independent universities, 
Corban experienced a 10% growth in new 
students! As we continue to lean into our mission 
to educate Christians who will make a difference 
in the world for Jesus Christ, we are seeing new 
students attracted to our solid commitment to the 
Word of God.  

Since 1935, this has been our story. Generation 
by generation, students have come to study, to 
learn, grow, deepen, and eventually, go to the ends 
of the earth with the gospel of Jesus Christ. From 
teachers to accountants, missionaries to doctors, 
Corban graduates continue to pursue God’s 
calling to make a difference through Jesus Christ. 

From our home on the hill, we are preparing 
the next generation of Warriors to bring hope 
to workplaces, communities, churches, and 
neighborhoods around the world. We hope 
you find these updates an encouragement to 
continually partner with us in prayer. We are 
trusting the Lord to do exceedingly above and 
beyond even what we expect this year!

Onward!

John Mark Yeats, Ph.D.
President

Warrior Welcome is so much more than a typical college move-in day. 
It’s more than the handmade signs and pom-poms that line Warrior 
Way, ushering new students onto campus. It’s more than student leaders 
carrying boxes to fresh dorm rooms or leading families on tours. It’s more 
than the boisterous cheers echoing from the Outdoor Athletic Complex 
or the laughter of the late-night pancake feed. Warrior Welcome marks 
the formation of new community, brought together by the will of the 
Lord, and united in commitment to His plans for the coming school year. 

This year, that community has grown, with 221 new students starting 
their Corban journey. After the quiet of summer, the Psalm Center was 
full, and not just with students and their families, but with the joyous 
noise of worship reignited and the prayers of believers covering the 
coming school year. Corban President, Dr. John Mark Yeats, addressed the 
crowd with a prayer of his own. “My prayer for you is that you experience 
things that are beyond yourself,” he said, “that you have to rely on the 
power that comes through Christ alone.” 

As the weekend came to a close—after every moving box was placed and 
every dorm room decorated—parents joined with University leadership 
to dedicate their students’ school years to the Lord before saying 
goodbye. “This time of student dedication was, without a doubt, the 
most impactful portion of the weekend,” says new Corban parent, Marla 
Murdock. “With God's guidance, we raised and prepared our son for this 
moment, dedicating him to the Lord and His ultimate plan for his life. 
Launching Benson into further dependence on the Lord is a privilege, 
and I am so glad it is at Corban. It was a blessing for all of us parents to 
dedicate our young men and women into this Christ-centered academic 
community.”
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1. Olivia Andvik, '16 | Salem, Oregon 
“I am becoming a missionary to Germany! God has 
called and equipped me to use my skills and experience 
in accounting to serve the people of Europe with Greater 
Europe Mission. If you'd like to learn more or join 
my partnership team, please reach out to me at olivia.
andvik@gemission.org” 

2. Harry Beurer, '79 | Portland, Oregon
“I recently wrote a book about the Jewishness of Jesus. 
It is titled, Following Christ - Rediscovering the Jewish 
Faith of Jesus. I'm convinced that it shows insights into 
understanding the New Testament.”

3. Julia (Faucette) Royer, '06 | Eugene, Oregon
“Julia and Eric Royer purchased Advantage Insurance 
Corp in May 2024, taking over the family insurance 
agency. Eric has worked in insurance since 2005. 
Currently, Julia works as a Senior Accountant at Pacific 
Source Health Plans and runs the accounting for the 
insurance agency.” 

4. David Morrison, '66 | Bend, Oregon
“Linda and I now live in Bend, Ore., with our daughter, 
Jana, and family. Also living in Bend is our grandson, his 
wife, and their sons (our first great-grandchildren). I will 
have right knee replacement in a week. This year, we turned 
80 and will have our 60th anniversary in December. Praise 
the Lord!” 

5. Michael Butler, '08 | Newport, Oregon
“Moved back to Oregon in '22 to be a youth pastor in 
Newport. Married Sherelyn Brownlee in June of '24.”

6. Corey Wells, '11 | Oaxaca, Mexico
“I have been serving on the foreign mission field since 
2012. Honduras 2012-2016, Mexico 2016-2020. The 
pandemic forced a move to Colorado to train new 
missionaries at Mission Training International. Returned 
to Mexico part-time in January 2023 and full-time return 
in January 2024 (Oaxaca, México). We are also planting a 
church in Oaxaca, Mexico, that revolves around community 
activities like a martial arts academy and community 
outreach/evangelism. Please keep this mission in your 
prayers!”

7. Karen Keen, '95 | Rowlett, Texas
“After graduating from WBC in 1995, my love of 
Scripture eventually led me to seminary.  Currently, I 
enjoy working in full-time ministry as a biblical scholar 
and spiritual care provider with The Redwood Center 
for Spiritual Care and Education. I strive to make 
scholarship accessible to the Church. My last book was 
The Word of a Humble God: The Origins, Inspiration, and 
Interpretation of Scripture (Eerdmans, 2022). I would 
love to hear from any of my old classmates! ”

8. Andrew Anderson, '00 | Augusta, Georgia
“On August 1st, Andrew retired from the U.S. Army as 
a Colonel in Cyber Operations after nearly 24 years of 
global service. His roles included cyber operations, IT, 
HR, and infantry. The Anderson family is settling in 
Augusta, Georgia, where they have a 
strong community of friends and a 
great church.” 

Let us know the special things that 
have been happening in your life!  Scan 
the QR code to submit your major life 
updates.
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NEW!

ALUMNI WEEKEND – SAVE  
THE DATE!

90th Anniversary Alumni 
Weekend:  
June 20–21, 2025 
(Bring your families!)

DISCOUNTS
Get a 15% off coupon from the 
Alumni Office to use on Corban 
apparel and swag when you  
visit campus. 

Also, enjoy exclusive discounts on 
products, services, and experiences 
through Working Advantage.

ALUMNI REGIONAL RALLIES
Livermore, CA:  
October 12 & 13, 2024
Redding, CA:  
October 26 & 27, 2024
Southern California:  
November 16 & 17, 2024
Other areas TBA

2024–25 Alumni Opportunities

MUSIC EVENTS
Fall Showcase: October 18, 2024 | 7:00 p.m.
Christmas at Corban: December 7, 2024
Hymn Fest: February 8, 2025 | 3 p.m. & February 9, 2025 | 3 p.m.
Spring Showcase: April 25, 2025

SCIENCE EVENTS
Science Saturdays: October 26-November 16, 2024 
	 February 22-March 15, 2025
Annual Research Symposium: April 15, 2025

GOLDEN GRAD REUNION
Class of 1975 Golden Grad Reunion: April 24–26, 2025

THEATRE EVENTS
Fall Play – Fools by Neil Simon: November 14–16 & 22–24, 2024
Spring Play: March 6–8 & 14–16, 2025

REFRESHER MINISTRY CONFERENCE
April 17, 2025

CORBAN CAREER DAY
November 20, 2024

Scan the QR code or visit  
connect.corban.edu/alumni for more 
information on all opportunities!



The Giving Crowd partners 
with Corban University to 
provide free consultation 
services to help you 
reduce taxes and increase 
the impact of your 
charitable giving and legacy.

Scan the code or email 
advancement@corban.edu  
to start 
exploring your 
options today.

Will you consider joining the growing ranks of 
faithful Corban donors, impacting the lives of our 
students by giving where it’s needed most? The 
Corban Fund helps bridge the gap where tuition 
dollars cease, supporting nearly every student through 
educational grants and other student programming. 

Your gift means more than just dollars and cents. 
You can make it possible for students to thrive in a 
Christ-centered community that 
will prepare them to be difference 
makers in our communities and the 
world for Jesus Christ. 

Your prayers and financial 
partnership truly make a difference!

YOU MAKE A DIFFERENCECORBAN FUND UPDATE

We are privileged to share Corban's mission to educate 
Christians who will make a difference in the world for 
Jesus Christ with friends and alumni of the University. 
We see God working in the lives of students as they 
study, fellowship, and grow in a supportive, challenging, 
and biblically-focused setting. You can participate in this 
mission in many ways, including through planned giving. 
Some forms of giving can take 6-8 weeks to process, so 
maximize your giving impact and decrease your tax burden 
by planning now for your year-end gifts. 

Appreciated Assets: Have you considered selling an asset, 
but capital gains are a huge deterrent? Corban partners 
with The Giving Crowd to serve our donors and help 
eliminate taxes through charitable giving.

Appreciated Securities: If you have experienced gains 
in the financial markets, consider donating appreciated 
securities to the University to avoid paying capital gains 
taxes.

IRA Required Minimum Distributions: Don’t miss this 
option! If you are age 70½ or older, consider making a 
qualified charitable distribution (QCD) from your IRA. 

With this option, you can transfer up to $100,000 per 
year from your IRA directly to Corban University without 
having to pay income taxes on the money.

Annuities and Trusts: If you are interested in a guaranteed 
income stream and taking advantage of high interest rates, 
consider a charitable gift annuity or charitable remainder 
trust.

Donor-Advised Fund (DAF): If you would like to make a 
gift and receive an immediate tax benefit, and then decide 
what programs to support, consider setting up a DAF.

Biblically-focused, Christian education at Corban can 
make a difference. It is during these formative college years 
that students begin to discover and formulate the kinds of 
professionals, community members, and people they will 
become. And your generosity can make all the difference. 

If you have questions on the tax-efficient ways to 
contribute to Corban’s mission, please contact Shannon 
Johnson, VP for Advancement, at sjohnson@corban.edu or 
(503) 316-3383.

START PLANNING NOW FOR YEAR–END GIVING

Corban University Director of Agriculture Science, 
Dr. Susie Nelson. “We are training our students to 
be out there in the ag community, equipped with the 
knowledge to serve.”

The soil science lab will be created to the dual purpose 
of training students in hands-on research, especially 
in the areas of soil health and sustainability, while also 
serving the local agricultural community by offering 
timely and effective soil testing. Dr. Nelson plans for 
students to be conducting real-world research and 
testing in a modular version of their lab this fall, with 
plans for expansion to a more commercial lab setting 
on the horizon. 

Soil health has been a hot-button issue in the ag 
community as sustainability rises to the forefront of 
global conversations concerning agricultural practices 
and feeding a growing population. 

The $100,000 grant to Corban University’s ag science 

“This partnership is a privilege for Corban,” says 
Corban University Dean of the School of Ministry, 
Dr. Greg Trull. “We are blessed to work with brilliant 
Christian linguists with whom we have built a cutting-
edge immersive program to train Bible translators.”

Corban University partners with Whole Word Institute 
to oversee elements of its academic program and ensure 
accreditation approval. Currently, of the more than 
7,000 languages in the world, over 6,000 do not have 
access to the full Bible. In addition, of the 400+ sign 
languages in the world, only one has a full translation 
of the Bible suitable for teaching and preaching. These 
areas are where the partnership aims to equip its 
graduates to make a difference. Already, Whole Word 
Institute graduates are working in 29 nations, with 64 
distinct languages, serving over 111 million speakers. 

Corban University is pleased to announce it has 
been awarded $100,000 through AgWest Farm 
Credit’s Local Advisory Committee (LAC) Guided 
Stewardship Funds to be used toward the creation of 
a new soil science lab for the University.

“This investment by AgWest is a great way to 
be validated in what we’re doing, serving our ag 
community and serving our students as well,” said 

This summer, one of Corban University’s key 
partners, Whole Word Institute, an organization 
based in Jerusalem with a unique approach to 
training Bible translators, celebrated another 
graduating class. This year’s 24 graduates represent 15 
different nations and 13 language translation projects, 
with the potential to give access to the Scriptures to 
more than 5 million people.

Whole Word Institute’s primary goal is to provide 
biblical language training and resources to support 
the growing global demand for localized, church-led 
Bible translation. Traditional translation work has 
required translators to learn both a biblical language 
and a target language. Whole Word Institute 
provides biblical Hebrew training to nationals who 
already know the language and culture of the target 
translation. 

program also aims to serve the community by 
reducing the long turnaround time for testing 
results often experienced by local farms and 
farmers. 

For Corban, the investment marks a significant step 
for its young ag science program, which officially 
launched in 2022, and a potential windfall for 
community partnership between the University and 
the local agricultural community.  

“We want to build this with the input of our ag 
community, to serve them, but for this also to 
be a revenue generator for the University so that 
operating costs can be covered and this lab and 
service to the ag community can be sustainable,” 
said Corban University Senior Development 
Officer, Scott Sherman. “This grant represents a 
new community partnership that we are excited to 
see grow into the future.”

Corban considers partnerships like this as integral 
to fulfilling the University’s mission to educate 
Christians who will make a difference in the world 
for Jesus Christ. “Whole Word Institute embodies 
our mission,” said Dr. Trull. “They make the first 
difference in many coming to Christ, providing the 
Word for millions who have never heard it.”

$100,000 GRANT FROM AGWEST FUNDS THE CREATION OF NEW SOIL SCIENCE LAB

GLOBAL PARTNERSHIP WITH WHOLE WORD INSTITUTE IMPACTS MILLIONS



Kylie Frizell is a “coach’s kid.” Her father coached 
high school basketball for her entire life in the state of 
Ohio, and Kylie grew up in the gym, working on her 
jump shot before she even had the strength to heave a 
basketball up and into a full-sized hoop. 

Now, she is following in her father’s footsteps as the 
new head coach of the Corban women’s basketball 
team. But her journey here was an unexpected one. 
Following a decorated playing career at NCAA DII 
Wheeling University, Frizell served coaching stints at 
DII Ashland University, Ursuline College, and then, 
most recently, at nearby Pacific University where she 
intended to train under head coach Alicia Parker as 
she prepared for her first head coaching gig. 

The opportunity came far sooner than she expected. 
“I had no intentions of leaving Pacific,” Frizell 
says. It was coach Parker, who had coincidentally 
played under current Corban Athletic Director, 
Bill Pilgeram, as a high schooler in Montana, who 
pushed her to apply. “My faith has always been 
the foundation of why I coach,” Frizell says. “The 
thought of integrating that completely into a 
program was so enticing.”

Thrilled by the prospect of coaching at a Christian 
university, Frizell applied and, after an extensive 
interview process, was named the next head coach. “I 
feel like God led me to be in the right time and place 
for when the job opened up,” she says. 

At the helm of the program, Frizell’s new squad is 

operating under her three core principles, driven by 
verses gleaned from Romans 12:10-12: “Honor one 
another above yourselves. Never be lacking in zeal, but 
keep your spiritual fervor, serving the Lord. Be joyful in 
hope, patient in affliction, faithful in prayer.”

“Being a great teammate comes first,” she says. “Be 
a servant even when things aren’t going well. Be 
tenacious, with spiritual fervor on and off the court, 
competing, serving, and living for the Lord. And 
finally, trust each other.”

For Warrior fans, Frizell wants them to expect 
relentlessness and tenacity from her team. She coins the 

term “benergy”—bench energy—when describing 
her team, but she has no plans of allowing that 
same relentless pursuit to stop after the final buzzer. 
“Off the court, we are going to be a team that has 
deep rooted connections that allow for difficult 
conversations, built on trust, that push us to grow.”

Frizell is no longer just a coach’s kid. She is the 
coach. And while she strives to instill tenacity and 
servanthood in her players, she still finds herself 
working on her jump shot just as she did as a young 
girl. Only now she does it alongside her team, and 
her shots more than reach the hoop. 

NEW HEAD COACH KYLIE FRIZELL BRINGS TENACITY TO WARRIOR BASKETBALL

Volleyball: Coach McLain enters her tenth season leading the 
Warriors and currently has the program ranked No. 7 in the 
NAIA and well on their way toward a ninth-consecutive NAIA 
National Tournament appearance, boasting an 11-1 record.

Men's Soccer: Optimism surrounds the team with the hiring of 
Corban University and men's soccer alum Josh Rios Noonkester, 
as the Warriors are still building the program back up following 
a 2022 CCC third place finish. 

Women's Soccer: With his first batch of recruits now officially 
on the team, Coach Travez Whyte begins his second season as 
the head coach and has the Warriors sitting at 3-2-1 overall as 
they enter conference play. 

Men's Cross Country: After earning an NAIA Top 25 ranking 
to end the 2023 season, the team retained that ranking heading 
into the new year at No. 22 overall. All but one of their NAIA 
national qualifying teammates return this season.

Women's Cross Country: One of the largest recruiting classes 
in women's cross country history has the team running with a 
sense of optimism heading into the 2024 season.

Men's & Women's Golf: Both teams were selected to finish 
sixth in their respective CCC coaches' preseason polls. Recently, 
graduate student Kristin Senatra finished in third place overall 
at the Bushnell Invitational to lead the women's program and 
represent the highest placed Warrior out of both teams.

“If we’re going to college, we’re going together.” Identical 
twin sisters Shaelee and Shanelle Killorn knew they were 
looking for a college experience that they could share, 
but finding one school that held all their unique interests 
would be difficult. They began with a list of over 50 schools, 
winnowing it down as they focused on finding a small 
Christian environment where they could play soccer, be 
challenged in their degrees, and grow in their faith. 

Arriving on Corban’s campus for a visit, the difference was 
immediate. “It was something we hadn’t felt on any of our 

other tours, and speaking to other Corban students who have shared a similar experience, it’s easy for me to see 
the Holy Spirit was working in our lives,” Shaelee says. “I actually felt known at Corban,” Shanelle adds. “Even 
during a short time on campus I could tell that people genuinely cared. They wanted to know me by name.”  

At Corban, the Killorns have flourished in a community that challenges them to think critically, engage in 
meaningful relationships, and live a life that truly makes a difference for God's kingdom. “Corban has pushed 
me to have a more open mind toward interacting with others about my faith,” Shaelee says. “I've learned how to 
effectively live out and share the gospel. I’ve grown in my theological knowledge and confidence, and I think, by 
the end of my time here I will be able to go out into the world and be more of a messenger for the good news.”

FALL SPORTS UPDATE

CORBAN IN THEIR WORDS: 
SHAELEE AND SHANELLE

Jose Guzman evades a defender			         Women's volleyball team rallies together	

Carley Ganchenko advances the ball		        Kristin Senatra tees off

Head Coach Kylie Frizell instructs her players during a recent open gym. 

Shaelee and Shanelle Killorn. 
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Get your 
ALUMNI 
ATHLETIC 
PASS for free 
access to all Warrior home 
games for every sport!

Scan the QR code 
to request your 
lifetime pass.

There is a one-time fee  
of $6 to create your card.



“It’s not always easy to be an American in Paris,” says 
junior intercultural studies major, Sam Bonkowski. 
Recently, Sam was part of a street evangelism team 
that took to the City of Lights to share the gospel 
during the 2024 Summer Olympics. 

With ten-hour days spent canvasing crowds in the 
summer heat and humidity, walking miles between 
sites, and facing continual rejection, she struggled 

5

Every fall around this time of year the colors start 
to change on Corban’s campus. But it isn’t just 
the leaves. The flags of every nation begin to line 
the winding pathways, hung from the eaves of 
classroom buildings and stretching through the 
branches of our wooded hillside. You know it’s 
WOW when the flags come out. 

Did you know that World Outreach Week is one 
of our longest standing traditions? Dating back 
to at least 1967, and originally called Corban’s 
“Annual Missionary Conference,” WOW has 
taken many forms. But the heart has always 
remained the same—uniting as a campus to learn 
about the importance of missions and God’s 
kingdom work all around the globe.

This year’s theme, “Your Word is Truth,” focused 
on the immeasurable value and impact of biblical 
translation efforts around the world, highlighted 
by keynote speaker, Dr. Greg Pruett, who has 
served as President of Pioneer Bible Translators 
since 2007. 

WOW challenged students to think seriously 
about missions each day as they interacted with 
the many missionaries and missions organizations 
on campus. In the evenings, workshops addressed 
topics ranging from Scripture access through 
media to raising support, entrepreneurship in 
missions to the challenges of addressing  
cultural religion. 

“This is such a crucial moment of the year to 
challenge students to think about the current 
reach of the gospel globally,” says Professor of 
Intercultural Studies, Dr. Annette Harrison. 
“It’s a week dedicated to exposing our Corban 
community to the fact that Christianity might 
look different around the world, and to bring 
awareness to the many organizations and 
ministries that are out there serving, and to the 
many unique ways students could use their skills 
to serve in the future.”

EYES ON TRADITION: WORLD OUTREACH WEEK

INAUGURAL COHORT OF NURSING STUDENTS BEGINS CLASSES ON CAMPUS

CORBAN STUDENTS SAM AND STACSIA SHARE THE GOSPEL AT PARIS OLYMPICS

Inaugural class of nursing students. 

to see her purpose during the early days of the trip.  
Thankfully, Sam was not alone. She was joined by 
fellow Corban student, Stacsia Crossan. “Together, we 
really sought the Lord about it, and that’s when we 
started to turn a corner,” Sam says.

“It was way out of my comfort zone, standing on the 
street corner, trying to get people walking by to stop 
and talk with me,” Stacsia adds. “But I was learning 
how to be obedient and plant seeds, even when I knew 
I wouldn’t always see the reward.” 

It wasn’t until the two arrived back home that they 
began to fully process their experience. “I may not have 
been able to share the gospel with every person that I 
handed a tract to,” Sam says, “but if they read about 
Christianity, and the small interaction they have with a 
Christian is kind, respectful, and bold about the truth 
of the gospel, then that is a positive association that 
God can use.”

For Stacsia, her experience as a foreigner, facing 
cultural and language barriers every day, gifted her 
with new perspective concerning her community at 
home. “I gained an understanding of what it could 
be like for people coming here, and to be on the 
lookout for how to reach out to people who may be 
experiencing that here,” she says. 

While it may not always be easy being an American 
in Paris, Sam and Stacsia are grateful for the chance 
to share the gospel, for the growth produced by 
perseverance, and for the privileges that they enjoy 
at home—a home on Corban’s campus.“I’m so 
grateful to come home to a place that nurtures and 
encourages that same missional lifestyle we adopted 
in Paris,” Sam says. “Instead of jumping back into a 
culture that disregards all that happened on the trip, 
here it is a continual conversation about sharing the 
gospel. I am so grateful to be at Corban.” 

another degree offering that will help to meet a 
growing need in the marketplace while also closely 
aligning with the University’s mission “to educate 
Christians who will make a difference in the world 
for Jesus Christ.”  

Stacsia and Sam enjoy a break near the Eiffel Tower. 

This fall, Corban University’s inaugural cohort of 
nursing students began their first day of instruction. 
These 14 students will be the first to undertake 
Corban’s newest degree, a Bachelor of Science in 
Nursing (BSN), which looks to add a unique voice to 
the nursing education landscape, equipping students 
to meet a global and growing need for nurses through 
courses taught from a biblical perspective. 

“It's an exciting time to finally see nursing students 
on campus,” said Corban University Director of 
Nursing, Dr. Beth Bailey. “Many hours of prayer, 
work, and preparation have culminated in this day 
becoming a reality.”

For one of these students, freshman Elysia Bock, 
Corban’s combination of faith focus, a strong science 
core, and hands-on training was what led her to sign 
on as a member of this first class. “I chose Corban 

because, out of all the schools I looked at, it aligned 
with my views as a Christian and my goals as a student 
the best,” she said. “I’m excited about learning nursing 
from a biblical perspective and growing to become a 
nurse alongside a cohort whose main focus is to be a 
light for the Lord.” 

During their four years, Corban nursing students will 
benefit from unique opportunities such as engaging 
in real-world research through resources like Corban’s 
SCoPE research lab, run in partnership with Santiam 
Hospital, building hands-on experience in clinical and 
healthcare setting through expanding partnerships 
with local hospitals, and serving alongside medical 
professionals in global and developing settings during 
yearly medical mission trips to places like Honduras.

While the program is in its infancy, Dr. Bailey and 
the leadership at Corban University are excited to add 



FALL PLAY: "FOOLS"
November 14-24, 2024 

This comic fable by Neil Simon features a 
Ukrainian village cursed with stupidity. The 
curse can only be lifted by the marriage of a 
young townswoman to the local count, or by the 
intervention of a hero.  
With ridiculous characters 
and witty writing, you’ll be 
delighted with the hijinks of 
this light-hearted comedy. 

Purchase tickets:

November 20, 2024 

The 10th Annual Corban Career Day is an 
opportunity for you to network, meet potential 
employees, and have some fun! Participate in:  

• Employer Career Fair 
• Student Mock Interviews 
• Employer / Interviewer 
Luncheon 

• Career Development 
Workshops

Our love for God and His Word is at the heart of all we do at Corban. We encourage 
students to continually align their hearts with the Lord by providing opportunities for 
spiritual growth in all shapes and sizes, including chapel three times a week. We also invite 
you to join us for chapel Monday, Wednesday, and Friday, 10:00 - 10:50 a.m. in the Psalm 
Center, or scan the QR code to watch via livestream.

We are asking you to avail yourself of the power 
of prayer, becoming partners with us as we train 
the next generation of Kingdom growers, gospel 
sowers, difference makers, and world changers. As 
our culture shifts, we need you to uphold us in our 
essential work before the throne of our King! 

Pray for our Students: 

Pray for our new students as they transition and 
learn to adjust to college life. 

Pray that each of our students will find a network 
of friends and mentors to help them experience 

grace and joy, grow in their faith, and belong to a 
community united by its love for Christ. 

Pray for our Faculty and Staff: 

Pray that our faculty will continue to find the 
passion and purpose to provide the highest level of 
faith-focused academic education to our students. 

Pray that God place the right people in the perfect 
places to maximize our impact. 

Pray for our Financial Health: 

Pray that God would identify and empower the 
right donors to continue to support our mission. 

Pray that our students would be blessed with the 
financial resources to complete their degrees. 

Thank the Lord for all that He has provided and 
will provide for Corban and our students. 

Pray for our Mission and Direction: 

Pray that we will remain committed to the gospel, 
to biblical truth, and to our God-given mission of 
educating Christians who will make a difference in 
the world for Jesus Christ. 

Pray for Corban’s impact on the surrounding 
community, that our University and our students 
would be lights in the darkness, equipped and 
prepared to serve a hurting world that desperately 
needs the truth, grace, and love of God.
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REACH OUT TO US
Do you have something you would like to see featured 
in an upcoming issue? Let us know by email at 
advancement@corban.edu, or by mail.

SUPPORT CORBAN 
Our students and their commitment to Christ 
make us who we are, but our donors drive 
what we do. Join the cause with a gift today!

October 26 - November 16 
February 22 – March 15 

Does your student love science? Sign them up for 
Science Saturdays at Corban! 
K-8th graders will learn science 
concepts and perform science 
experiments…in a real science 
lab! Taught by Corban students, 
each session runs for four 
Saturdays, 9:30-11:30 a.m. 

October 18, 2024 | 7:30 p.m. 

Join Corban University’s choirs, band, and 
orchestra for an evening of music from their fall 
repertoire. The concert is free and open to the 
public. Doors open for seating at 7:00 p.m. 

JOIN THE COFFEE CLUB!

EVENTS

WWW.CORBAN.EDU  |  5000 DEER PARK DR. SE, SALEM, OR 97317  |  (503) 316-3383

DATE	 TOPIC	 SPEAKER
October 2 (W)	 Exposition Bible Series	 Jordan Wade
October 4 (F)	 "Your Word is Truth"	 Dr. Clare Jewell
October 7 (M)	 "Your Word is Truth"	 Ross Ferguson
October 9 (W)	 Exposition Bible Series	 Dr. Marty Trammell
October 14 (M)	 "Faith that Works"	 Clifford Jones
October 16 (W)	 Exposition Bible Series	 Dr. John Mark Yeats
October 18 (F)	 TBA	 Brett McCracken
October 21 (M)	 TBA	 Sergio Aguirre
October 23 (W)	 Exposition Bible Series	 Dr. Brian Jaworski
October 25 (F)	 "Your Word is Truth"	 Tyler Hanke
October 28 (M)	 "Your Word is Truth"	 Dr. Sam Baker
October 30 (W)	 Exposition Bible Series	 Dr. John Mark Yeats
November 1 (F)	 TBA	 Bethany Eckstein
November 4 (M)	 TBA	 Dr. Mechelle Garrett
November 6 (W)	 Exposition Bible Series	 Dr. John Mark Yeats
November 8 (F)	 Majors Chapel
November 11 (M)	 Veteran's Day Chapel	 Dr. Jordan Newton
November 13 (W)	 Exposition Bible Series	 Dr. Ryan Connor
November 15 (F)	 International Students' Chapel
November 18 (M)	 "Your Word is Truth"	 Jordan Wade
November 22 (F)	 "Faith that Works"	 Dr. Kristine Medyanik
December 2 (M)	 Faculty Christmas Chapel
December 4 (W)	 Exposition Bible Series	 Dr. John Mark Yeats
December 6 (F)	 President's Chapel	 Dr. John Mark Yeats


